
Protecting Our Rivers 
Working together to save our precious river ecosystems

Join us in Arthur’s Pass for our annual volunteer event to 
remove Russell lupins (and other pest plants), which make 
the river environment uninhabitable for many native plants 
and birds.

•	 Date: Saturday 9th — Tuesday 12th November 2019

•	 Time: Working bees will run each day from  
9.30am — 12.00pm and 2.30pm — 5.00pm.

•	 Where: Arthur’s Pass - meet at the Community Centre,  
School Road (past the old school and 4 houses along).

You are welcome to come for as long or short a time  
as you like – from one working bee to four full days! 

For more information and to register,  
email info@sustainablechristchurch.org.nz

To enquire about accommodation options, 
please email Hamish Fairbairn at  
hfairbairn@cvnz.org.nz
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